
For more information, please visit honorhealth.com/sheaconstruction.

Construction has started on a new parking 
garage at HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea 
Medical Center. The new garage will be 
located near the main hospital entrance off 
of 90th Street where our visitor parking lot 
used to be.

The hospital and Emergency Department 
remain open during construction.

During construction, there are changes to 
parking and valet services. For our maternity 
patients:

• If you are coming to HonorHealth 
Scottsdale Shea Medical Center for labor and delivery services, you are still 
able to access the main hospital entrance off of 90th Street for drop off and 
pick up.

• After you are dropped off, your family member may park in the reserved 
laboring parents parking area by the main entrance. If the lot is full, they 
should follow the signs to valet.

• If you are coming to HonorHealth Scottsdale Medical Center for tours or 
classes, please use valet services so that the front entrance and parking area 
remains reserved for moms in active labor.

If you have visitors come during your stay, please have them use our free valet 
services, which is now located on the southeast side of the hospital building 
off of 92nd Street. Hours are 7 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. Signage 
is posted to guide visitors to the new location. On Saturdays and Sundays, 
visitors can park in any designated visitor parking lot.

Thank you for your patience during this process.
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